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From 1 April 2024, there is a new provider of independent advocacy support
services for Derbyshire residents. Cloverleaf Advocacy will be taking over
from Derbyshire Mind as the new provider for Independent Advocacy in
Derbyshire. Please make referrals to Cloverleaf Advocacy by

visiting https://cloverleaf-advocacy.co.uk/areas/derbyshire, calling 01924
454875 or emailing referrals@cloverleaf-advocacy.co.uk

Cloverleaf has more than 28 years’ experience in delivering independent
advocacy across the country and will to provide the following services to
Derbyshire residents:

Independent Mental Health Advocacy
Independent Mental Capacity Advocacy
Independent Health Complaints Advocacy
Independent Care Act Advocacy
Non-statutory Advocacy

Both Derbyshire Mind and Cloverleaf Advocacy have been working together
to ensure the change goes smoothly and that all those using independent
advocacy on 31 March 2024 will be transferred to the new service provided
by Cloverleaf Advocacy.

Most of the advocates currently working for Derbyshire Mind will move to
work for Cloverleaf Advocacy, so where possible, people drawing on
independent advocacy will have continuity from the same advocate.

If you have any questions about the change of service provider, please
email Jude Boyle at ASCH.ac-commissioning@derbyshire.gov.uk or call on
01629 532483 Monday- Friday, between 9-5.
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